
Please join us for a relaxing afternoon of 
walking, talking and nature appreciation

  





Caregiver Afternoon 
Walk at Deer Lake Park

Please reserve your
spot with Kathy Bobicki

Thursday, July 6th 
1:00PM to 3:00 PM

kathyb@burnabynh.ca
236-885-7303

Burnaby Neighbourhood House is a community driven and community funded agency located on the unceded
territories of the Tsleil-Wauthuth (səl̓ ilw̓ ətaʔɬ), Kwikwetlem (kʷikʷəƛ̓ əm), Squamish (Sḵwx̱ wú7mesh Úxwumixw)

and Musqueam (xʷməθkʷəy̓ əm) nations with a unique focus on neighbours supporting neighbours.

Burnaby's Caregiver Support Program
Is Funded By The Government of BC and
Managed by the United Way Of BC

mailto:kathyb@burnabynh.ca

